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St. Joseph Patron of Canada Parish
64 Church St. E., Acton, ON

Office
39 John St. S. Acton, ON,  L7J 2A8   Tel: 519-853-0784   Fax: 519-853-5941

e-mail: stjoseph.church@bellnet.ca

Fr. Mark Sullivan, Pastor
Janet Raats, Office Administrator

Office Hours: Tues. & Wed. 9:30 am - 12:30 pm, Fri. 9:30 am - 12:30 pm

WELCOME TO NEW PARISHIONERS
We invite you to register in our parish community

by filling in a blue registration form.

SUNDAY MASSES:
Saturday   5:00 pm
Sunday   9:00 am
 11:00 am

PARISH ORGANIZATIONS:
Catholic Women's League
Knights of Columbus
St. Vincent Charities 

BAPTISMS:
By arrangement with the pastor.

MARRIAGES:
By arrangement one year in advance.

CONFESSIONS:
Saturday  4:00 - 4:30 pm
or by appointment.

SCHOOLS:
St. Joseph   519-853-3730
Christ the King 905-702-8838

All makes & models

www.yourwayauto.ca

519-853-0900

Massage • Foot Care
Custom Orthotics
Orthopedic Shoes

Deanna Wilson B.Sc., D.Ch.
Chiropodist/Foot Specialist

Naomi Bedell RMT
Registered Massage Therapist

65 Mill St. E.  519-853-8557

www.ActonHead2Toe.com

P & H Milling Group

HIDE HOUSE
Leather Fashions

and
Fine Leather Furniture

It's Worth the drive to Acton
49 Eastern Ave.  519-853-1031

Manulife Securities

Daniel Varanelli, CFP, CGA

Certified Financial Planner

273 Queen St.  519-853-4855
daniel.varanelli@manulifesecurities.ca

Liza

Dr. Jones Chan

10 Eastern Ave, Suite 104

519-853-1900519-853-1900

Separate Entrance, located outside Acton Medical Clinic

we create

SMILES

SPOT

Catholic
Women's
League

of St. Joseph's invites the ladies
of the Parish to our regular

meetings on the 2nd Tuesday of
each month at 7:30 pm.

Your Family Realtor For Life
evan@fieldstonerealty.ca

MacKinnon
Family Funeral Home Ltd.

Laura Vanderleest
Managing Director

55 Mills St. E., Acton
519-853-0350

MacKinnonFamilyFuneralHome.com

10 Eastern Ave.
519-853-1800

www.FootprintsPhysiotherapy.ca

Ronald Kenneth Henry

FootprintsPhysiotherapy
Clinic

SPOT

Mountainview Residence of Georgetown
Multi level lifestyles staffed & ready to

provide services that fulfill your intellectual,
social & physical needs. Private suites &
homestyle meals round out our motto

"Family Caring, Caring for Life"
For suite & service information

905-877-1800
www.mountainviewresidence.com

OUR
COMMITMENT
TO LOWER
PRICES IS
BANANAS.

Luciano & Sarah's No Frills

Holy Redeemer Catholic
Cemetery

12337 17th Side Road, Georgetown

905-877-8500

www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT

TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT



     

Please note: There will be no Masses on Tuesday 

and Wednesday as Father Mark will be away for a 

seminar.

YOUTH MINISTERS RETREAT- The annual 
Youth Ministers’ Retreat for the Diocese of Hamilton 

will be held the weekend of Friday, September 22nd to 
Sunday, September 24th at Mount Mary Retreat Centre. 
The retreat is open to all those who minister to young 
people within the diocese. Information and registration 
about the retreat can be found at 
https://hamiltondiocese.com/ or contacting 
youthministry@hamiltondiocese.com 

 

Bulletins are available online at:
http://www.parishbulletins.com/bulletins/097

CONTACT PERSONS for CWL and K of C

Anyone interested in learning more about our parish 
Catholic Women’s League or Knights of Columbus is 
invited to call the appropriate contact person:

CWL: Christie deSouza: 519-400-6012  cwl@lartist.com

K of C: Ian Nolan: grand.knight.8050@gmail.com

 

 
Children’s Liturgy: We are still looking for a few 
more volunteers, please speak to Father Mark if you 
are interested in this ministry.

From the Fall Fair Committee:
Here are links to documents calling for volunteers for the 
Fall Fair complete with a QR code that will take you to the 
signup genius.   
 
 

Adult Volunteers 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nf2nIDaW
neO8y2HGnThF-
WfI14RiI1J6_m5tPMWvx7o/edit?usp=sharing 
 
Student Volunteers 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HbAgwS9e
OUQTx_mknmbMO9CalcpvICKVMwa_C18_4Kk/edit?usp
=drivesdk 
 

FRASSATI LEADERSHIP PROGRAM - The 
Office of Youth Ministry will be holding a Catholic 

leadership program for young people in grade ten (ages 
15-16). This program will equip them and encourage 

them to draw closer to Christ and their respective 
communities. The goal of this program is that young 
people will join us for opportunities for formation as 
Catholic leaders and then go back to their respective 

communities to turn their learning into practice. 
Registration for this program closes September 30th

and can be found at https://hamiltondiocese.com/

 
 

DAY & TIME MASS INTENTIONS (Sept 4- Sept 10) REQUESTED BY: 

Labour Day   9:00 a.m. Intentions of Students and Staff of St Joseph School

Tues.             No Mass

Wed.              No Mass

Thurs.            7:00 p.m. Indigenous People of Canada

Fri.                 9:00 a.m. Gustav Raats Raats Family

Sat.              5:00 p.m. Helen Klemencic Estate of Helen Klemencic

Sun.               9:00 a.m. Pro populo

Sun.             11:00 a.m. Jack South Pat South and Family

Sacraments of Baptism and Matrimony 
Father Mark arranges Baptisms and Marriages personally, by 
appointment. Please see Father after Mass to set a time for 
an interview. Marriages must be arranged one year in 
advance. Completion of a marriage preparation course is 
required. Applications may be obtained from Father Mark. 

SEPTEMBER 3, 2023 
     
A WORD FROM OUR PASTOR: 

e celebrate Labour Day this weekend 
which marks the end of summer holidays 
for many people, even though there are 
still three weeks left  in the season. 
 

For most young people, it is the last weekend 
before school begins. I always remember that it was 
hard for the first couple of weeks to get back into a 
routine. With school starting again, there are 
reminders to get up earlier than in the summer months 
and having the discipline to start doing homework 
again in the evenings. There are many other things 
which a student must remind themselves to start doing 
all over again. 
 

One thing that a student must start over is 
practising to line up to enter the school at the 
beginning of the day or at recess. Students must also 
line up for getting on school buses at the end of the 
day. This Sunday we are reminded to ‘line up’ behind 
Jesus and follow Him. In the Gospel for this Sunday, 
Jesus is telling His Apostles to follow Him for He is 
taking them to a new place and belief. In particular, He 
is telling Peter to follow and not to try to lead. 

 
Jesus asked the ultimate question of Peter and 

the other Apostles, as He asks us as well, which is how 
to find meaning in our lives. Matthew’s answer is that 
we find meaning by being willing to get in line behind 
Jesus and follow Him wherever He leads, even if it 
means ending up on a cross. 

 
We must always remember that the heart of 

Christianity is to serve and to serve sacrificially. We 
cannot serve others and not be willing to sacrifice our 
lives on the crosses of our life’s journey. The sacrifice 
Jesus asks of us when He says that we must lose our 
life is not necessarily about death. It is about giving up 
our self-centeredness, our selfishness, and our 
temptation to tell God to serve our needs. 

 
Giving ourselves to the Lord in just such a spirit 

of sacrifice is the only source for providing real 
meaning in our lives. If we want meaning, we’ve got to 
get in line behind the Leader. 

 
This weekend is Eddie MacDonald’s last 

weekend with us before she moves to Espanola to 
begin her duties working with the Jesuit Fathers. We 
invite all Parishioners to offer Eddie their best wishes 

and prayers as well. May God Bless Eddie as she 
begins her exciting new role. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
    

Fr. Mark 
 

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK: 
"Having faith does not mean having no difficulties, but 
having the strength to face them, knowing we are not 
alone."                                               - Pope Francis           

  PRAYERS FOR THOSE WHO ARE ILL:
This week please pray especially for: 
 

 Leo Cheverie, Evelyn Morel,  
Michael Symboluk 

 
S 

 
This week we pray especially for 
the following families of our parish:

Spinotti, Stade, Stewart, 
 Stoltz, Swain, Tanney 

 

Acton Fall Fair - Your HELP is NEEDED!

The Fall Fair is near! The Knights will manage the 
set-up, parking, security, front gate, and teardown. 
The CWL will manage the round house, selling 
tickets. Student volunteers are needed for stamping 
and finally, baking/sandwiches/crock pot dishes to 
feed our many volunteers is also requested.  
 

Our parish participation at the Fair earns a share of 
the proceeds.  This is the biggest fundraiser of the 
year, and your help is truly needed.  High School 
Students are needed as well and can earn 
community hours. Please look for a sign-up sheet at 
the back of the church. Contacts are Grand Knight 
Ian Nolan and Penny McCabe. Further information to 
come. 

 
 

Farewell Party for Eddie MacDonald: After 
11:00 Mass on September 3 we will be wishing 
Eddie well in her new position in the North. 
Parishioners are invited to gather in celebration with 
a BBQ and cake. We will miss her caring ministry. 

From the CWL: There will be a General meeting on 
Tuesday, September 12, 7:30 p.m. 

 
 

 W 
TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 
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